The Common at Sinnott Farms

Special Board Meeting

January 7, 2006

In Attendance

Dennis Donahue, John Szandrocha, Chris Argiropoulos, Susan True and Bobby Woods.
The Knoll

A copy of the Title search has been requested.  When in hand, Dennis will consult an Attorney in pursuit of a definitive statement of ownership and development rights.

Website

Bobby plans to include a section for neighborhood pictures on the website.  The question of having a secure location for easy access to stored documents was resolved by the Board.  Read only access on-line and back-up copies to hard disk.  Minutes from the past six Board meetings will be posted on the website.

Action Items

Action items will be listed on the website and updated as appropriate.  

Bonding Board Officers

The Board will review the current policy to see that it supplies proper coverage.  Dennis and Susan will pursue this.

New Business

Snow plowing was discussed to see if different ways to plowing could reduce the snow pile-up at driveway ends.  Dennis will invite Jane Sousa of Dynamic to the Feb 7th meeting to discuss alternative options.

Tag Sales Dates

The Board voted to set the dates for the Spring and Fall tag sales they’ll be held on Saturday’s, May 5th and October 7th.  Thriaya will work up a flyer to include the rules according to the amended by-laws and will give it to Bobby to display on the website.  In addition to providing Chris a copy to include in the second quarter bills.

Community Building
Pat Donahue volunteered to establish a sub-committee to plan for some community events and seek block leaders to serve on the committee.

Blight of Grass on Spice Bush cul-de-sac
This will be discussed with a representative from Central Connecticut Law Service during their visit to the Board in February.  

Next meeting to be held February 21, 2006.

Meeting Adjourn @12:25pm

Respectfully submitted

Susan True

